
2016 Class B State Track Meet 

Spectator Parking/Shuttle Route 
Due to the limited parking space available at the indoor track facility this year, alternative 

parking at the Lewiston High School has been established. Shuttle buses will be running from 
the Lewiston High School parking lots to the Bates Indoor Track Facility and back starting at 

10:30 AM (departures about every 15 minutes) and continuously run through 30 minutes after 
the awards ceremony. Drop off will be at the front of the Indoor Track Facility.  

Parking at the facility will be for meet officials, and handicap parking only.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEWISTON HIGH SCHOOL: 156 East Ave, Lewiston, ME 04240 

SPECTATOR PARKING: Buses will pick 

up spectators at entrance to each 

parking lot 


